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Web design customer: UK Horns

Project Brief: We were contacted by Pete from UK Horns who had seen one of our award winning advertising vehicles. Pete told us that someone had been supposed to be
building him a website for over a year, and what he had been given was not working and was not usable.

He had given up trying to get in touch with the person who had paid for the website for his company, and unfortunately had lost control of his old domain name as it had
been registered in the name of the person that was supposed to be building the website for him. So we helped him to find an even better domain name and register it, and
then we built a website for him to advertise his saxophones on.

Customers Video Review / Testimonial Transcript: “Hi my name's Pete Marriott, and | run a company called UK Horns. We specialise in selling saxophones and secondhand
saxophones. Ive had various websites in the past, and unfortunately they have not been great. | approached Joe after Ive seen his little motor car parked outside my house
one day. | approached him and explained what | needed, he came round and we went through it and | couldnt recommend him highly enough! He is very professional, he
turned up when he said he was going to turn up, answered my emails when he said he would answer my emails, and run me through the site, and he is very very patient. If
you are looking for a good quality website at a reasonable price, then speak to Joe at The web design company, Thank you."




